
 

 

 

 

November 26, 1997 

 

 

Ms. Jeannie Tillman 

Subpoena Request Center 

Bell South Telephone Company 

Atlanta, Georgia 30301 

 

Re: Confirmation of Phone Records 

 

Dear Ms. Tillman: 

 

Yesterday I spoke with a representative from your office regarding Bell South’s retention policies of 

phone records.  I was informed that phone records are held for seven years.  Would you please 

provide a letter confirming this information so that we may have it to complete our files?  Thank you 

in advance for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

D. Sydney Reddy 

Investigative Analyst   


